
THE UBA FOUNDATION AND PCC ACHA EYE HOSPITAL PARTNER TO 

OFFER FREE EYE CONSULTIONS 

 

As part of its corporate social responsibility, activities the UBA 

Foundation in partnership with the PCC Acha Eye hospital have 

organized free eye consultations throughout the UBA network in 

Cameroon. The free consultation are destined to help people check 

the state of their eyes, get basic advice on eye care and get 

referenced where to get treatment. 

The Acha Eye Clinic Outreach team deployed to UBA branches in 

Yaounde, Douala, Bafoussam and Limbe spend a whole day at each 

branch throughout the year. In all the nine free eye clinics in 2021 

more than 500 people of different ages benefited from the free 

consultations. 

In 2022, the program will expand and hope to double the number 

received in 202. 



 


